
 
 

 
 

Marlins Homeschool Softball 

2024 Season Call Out 
 

Sunday, October 15, 2022  4:30 pm 
Shambaugh Park 

5700 W 30th Street, Indianapolis 46224 
 

Indiana’s only softball program for homeschooled softball players is kicking off our 2024 season    
and we’d like you to join us! Living Water Marlins Softball is hosting an informational meeting for     
all prospective and returning players. We are searching for more talented student athletes to 
complement an outstanding roster of returning players, and we are looking to build upon our fourth 
straight winning season against some of the state’s best IHSAA competition. 
 
The Marlins are NOT a travel softball program (although many of our players do have travel 
experience). We are a high school varsity softball team that plays a full spring schedule against 
Indiana high schools. If we have enough players, we also schedule JV games. To be eligible for 
Marlins Softball, players must be homeschooled or attend a school that does not have a softball 
team. Previous softball experience is helpful but not necessary. Our home field is on the west side  
of Indianapolis, but we welcome players from across the state. Interested student athletes who will 
be age 14 by May 2024 are invited and encouraged to attend our kickoff meeting on October 15. 
 
We have a dedicated, encouraging coaching staff that’s now planning our winter workouts that will 
begin in January. Please contact us if you have questions or know of an interested player. 
 

Bob Segall  (317) 408-3397  bobfox6@yahoo.com 
  Greg Foy    (317) 793-4398  avonfoyz@yahoo.com 

                                         Jonathan Clanton   (269) 419-3946  jclan316@gmail.com 
 

 
2021 NACA Division II National Softball Champions 
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